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January 20, 1976

Kelly Andrews
819 Tipperary Drive
Greensboro, NG 27406

Dear Kelly,

I am likewise happy to confirm that your details are correct

and you heard us on January 13. Interesting that I should be

the National Radio Club's official verification signer, since

I am news director and not a technical person, but let that pass.

It's nice to hear from North Carolina, and especially from
your area. I spent a very pleasant vacation roaming coastal
North Carolina back last labor Day, concentrating on the Outer
Banks but making my way through Greensboro as well.

I think its safe to say that you're as far east as we've ever
been heard. And it's even more miraculous with those other
stations on the band.

We thank you for taking the time and trouble to contact us
with your information. If you are ever in Lebanon, please
stop by the station and say hi.

Jim Trammel
News Director
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